
Government of the District of Columbia 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6C 
                               P.O. Box 77876 Washington, D.C. 20013, (202) 547-7168 

 

 

         February 9, 2017 

Mr. Matthew Marcou, Director 

Public Space, DDOT 

1100 Fourth Street S.W., second floor 

Washington DC 20024 

 

Re: NoMa Underpass at L Street N.E., application 199475 

  

Dear Mr. Marcou: 

 
On February 8, 2017, at a regularly scheduled, duly noticed monthly meeting of ANC 6C, with a 

quorum of six out of six commissioners and the public present, the above-mentioned item came 

before us. 

  

During the meeting the commissioners voted unanimously, 6:0:0, to support the NoMa 

BID plan to install an art and lighting project under the train tracks overpass on L Street 

N.E. we understand the title of the project is “Lightweave” and it consists of chains of 

lattices of color-changing light tubes suspended above the walkway.  The lights are 

interactive and respond to movement or sound. 

 

The commissioners approved the design but noted for the record that the lighting needs to 

be much brighter than the current levels. 

 

Thank you for giving great weight to the recommendations of ANC 6C.  

 

 

         
 
         

Karen Wirt 

             ANC 6C chair 

On behalf of ANC 6C, 



 


